
Call for Mini-Track Proposals:  End-User Innovation and Business Process Change
Track: End-user Information Systems, Innovation, and Organizational Change (SIGOSRA)
Just a few days remaining to submit full and emergent research papers on the topic of end-user innovation and business process change.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Much of today’s innovation comes at the intersection of business practice and technology integration. It demands trans-disciplinary systems approaches that engage end-users, bridge silos, and extend organizational boundaries. It impacts both the organization and the roles of workers, and often relationships with customers as well. This is an area that has gotten little coverage in the research literature. Although the literature suggests that workers on the frontlines are often the source of solutions not readily evident at management levels, little research is available on the role of end-users, appropriate approaches for engaging them, or the impact on work itself. Technology enabled business solutions generally require both technology savvy and business expertise, but marrying these two successfully can be challenging and sometimes illusive from both a technology and an organizational perspective. Exploratory, theoretical, empirical and descriptive (case studies) papers related to technology enabled business process innovation are invited especially as it relates to the role of end-users.

The track is open to all types of research. Best papers from the mini-tracks will be considered for submission to the Information Technology, Learning, and Performance Journal (ITLPJ).

Deadline:  March 2, 2016
Track Chair:  Elizabeth A. Regan, University of South Carolina, earegan@mailbox.sc.edu 


